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Circular No.2/2015 (PLEASE CIRCULATE TO ALL MEMBERS) Date: 15.01.2015. 
 

Dear Comrades, 
 

 

UFBU STRUGGLE FOR SALARY REVISION CONTINUES 
 

In the light of various rumours afloat among the bank employees/officers the following clarification is given by Com. 

Harvinder Singh, General Secretary AIBOC vide Cir 2015/3 dated 13.01.2015: 

 

//Extracts...                         12.5 % was not final. 

                                              4 days strike scheduled on 21/01/15 to 24/01/15 is not deferred. 

 
 Nevertheless, we are receiving constant enquiries from our cadres and members besides few rumours on the issues of 

final wage settlement and proposed strike action scheduled for 21/01/15 to 24/01/15. With a view to quell all rumours, 

misunderstandings and also to invite all the cadres to be in readiness to pursue our agitation, we reiterate that: 

 
 12.5 % is not final and our endeavour to impress the IBA is on to improve their offer to meet the expectation of the 

Bank Employees and Officers. 

 
a)  Our strike action scheduled from 21/01/15 to 24/01/15 will be carried out as planned, if IBA does not initiate immediate 

steps to raise their offer to meet the genuine demands and aspirations of the Bank Officers and Employees...// 
 

6
th 

FEBRUARY DELHI DHARNA DEFERRED 

 

 
We hereby reproduce our AIBPARC cir No. 3/15 dt. 14.01.2015 for your information and guidance. 

 

 
Quote: “The Election Commission has announced polling for Delhi State on 7th February, 2015 followed by counting on 10th 

February 2015. Because of this announcement the entire State machinery of Delhi will be busy with polling arrangements 

during the first week of February, 2015 thereby making it difficult to hold any Dharna or demonstration during the period. In 

the aforesaid context we are constrained to defer our proposed Dharna programme on 6th February, 2015. 

 
We, therefore, call upon our affiliates, members and activists to cancel their travel arrangement and accommodation etc. for the 

Dharna immediately. We will advise you further developments as and when those will take place. Sd/- (S R SENGUPTA), 

GENERAL SECRETARY” Unquote. 

 
We request all our functionaries, activists and members particularly those in Delhi, UP, UK, Haryana, Punjab and other 

nearby places who have made all arrangements for active participation, to note the same and wait for further communication 

from AIBPARC about the next date for Dharna programme 

 
With warm greetings 

 

K SURESH BABU 

SECRETARY 
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